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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Following our initial letter, we are pleased to let you know that there are still a small number of places available for the 2026 
Computer Science and Business Studies Trip to Disneyland Paris. 
 
This exciting trip will take place from Saturday 21st February 2026 to Tuesday 24th February 2026 at a cost of £800.00, 
which includes: 

• A half-day subject-specific conference (Computer Science or Business Studies) hosted in the Disneyland & Walt 
Disney Studios Parks, with strong curriculum and career links. 

• Two full days of park admission, travel, accommodation, insurance, meals, and a trip hoodie. 

• A valuable opportunity for students to deepen their understanding of topics such as Programming, Robotics, Cyber 
Security, E-commerce, Marketing, Globalisation and Sustainability. 

 
We would encourage you to register your child’s interest by emailing me directly at jennin-o@beaconsfieldhigh.bucks.sch.uk 
as soon as possible, as places are limited. In the unlikely event that there is more demand places still available, a random draw 
will take place. 
 
This educational visit is not a compulsory part of the school syllabus and is offered, as an optional extra, intended to 
complement the formal curriculum.  
 
If you feel you may be eligible for financial support, please email pupilpremium@beaconsfieldhigh.bucks.sch.uk . 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

Head of Computer Science & Business Studies 
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